Rosenberg Corey

From: sgattey@gmail.com

Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 2:06 PM
To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB 2004-A

I’'m a landlord in Josephine County, and | urge you to oppose HB 2004-A.

As a landlord recent legal changes have negatively impacted my ability to find and keep good tenants. This further
limitation of time frame within which one can evict without cause would greater limit the need for tenants to uphold
their end of rental agreements. Please vote no on HB 2004-A to safe guard our landlord rights.

Respectfully,

Sabine Gattey



